
Open Space Committee 
7/13/2017 
 
Attending: Vicki Alberti (co-chair), Linda Leddy (co-
chair), Ted Taranto, Alan Wheelock, and Gavin Murphy 
Absent: Jane Schulze, CJ Quinn 
Guest: Dave Alberti 
 
 
 
Call to order at 7:05pm 
 
 
1. Land donation 
 
> Linda has reached out to town counsel and is waiting for 
a reply 
 
 
2. Churchill Park 
 
> Reviewed feedback from Wildlands Trust on conservation 
restriction 
 
 
3. Park Signs 
 
> Have two new signs for Cato's ridge 
 
 
4. Trees 
 
> Recent utility tree work seems to have taken down lots of 
very old and healthy trees 
 
 
5. Review of Open Space Plan 
 
> All sections coming along with goal of drafts of each 
outstanding section for August meeting 
 
 
6. Park Trails 
 
> Dave recently spent time clearing the trails.  Would be 
great to have more people helping, and people have 



expressed an interest in helping--need to get a 
communication out next time. 
 
 
7. August meeting 
 
> Several people might not be able to come, and not 
everyone here tonight, so will try to schedule over email 
 
 
8. Town Website 
 
> Alan submitted content to town and we're waiting for it 
to be posted 
 
 
9. May 2017 Minutes 
 
> Review of minutes from prior meeting; unanimously 
approved 
 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:25pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


